
 

Safe 

This week in assembly, we spoke about 
ways that we can be safe outside of 
school.  

We’ve also had lots of conversations 
about sharing a worry to an 
adult or via a worry box. 
If we know about it—we 
can do something about 

 

Reward Assembly 

Congratulations to the following children 

who were awarded a certificate and/or a 

head teacher's sticker in our Reward  As-

sembly this morning: 

 

      Learning  

Excellent learning has been going on 
across the school.  

Max in 4Y showed me some tricky 
mathematics problems which he had  
completed. He was very proud of him-
self! I also was really impressed with 
the presentation and handwriting 
efforts from Bobby, Maya and Matilda 
in Year 4 as well as Taha in Year 3.  

Our students aren’t the only ones 
learning. Trainee teachers from the 
University of Greenwich spent the day 
with us on Tuesday. Their focus was 
English and they were very impressed 
with the standard of reading and 
writing across the school and how 
articulate 
our chil-
dren are.  

 

 

Tuesday 21st January—Y3 Silly Science 
Workshop 

Wednesday 22nd January—Young Voic-
es Concert 

Tuesday 28th January—Beauty & The 
Beast Panto (in school) 

Thursday 30th January—Girls Football 
Match Vs Poverest 

w/c 3rd February—Children’s Mental 
ealth Week 

Happy 

On Tuesday 28th January, M&M produc-
tions are coming  to perform ‘Beauty & 
The Beast’ live in our Sports Hall! They 
came in last year and performed ‘The Wiz-
ard of Oz’ . Make sure you get your child’s 
tickets via Parent Pay. 

£344 was raised at the cake sales 
last week! All proceeds go to-
wards the Year 3 Silly Science 
Workshop which is being held 

here on Tuesday.  

 

Well done to the Girls Football 
Team who won 3-0 against Holy 
Trinity Lamorbey yesterday! 

Comic Club 

As you will be aware, children can run 
their own clubs. This half term, Year 6 
students from 6D and 6T will be running 
a comic club during Friday lunchtimes. 
Please let Mrs Riley know if you’d like to 
attend. We are all really impressed with 
the comics which they have produced 
so far! 
 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Snow 
We’ve had a lovely week at Burnt Oak. We introduced a new award in 
assembly this week—The Cloakroom Star! Congratulations to 4T who 
are the first winners and as well as having the star trophy pride of place 
in their cloakroom, they will also received extra playtime.   

On another note, I’ve received positive feedback as well as suggestions since being 
back. I wanted to share that my door is always open and any feedback is always wel-
come. Please feel free to share your thoughts with me in the playground before or 
after school, or, if you have a more specific concern, to request a meeting. 
As at Chatsworth, please ensure that no nut products are brought into school please. 
This is because we have some children with severe allergies.  
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday.  
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2.Evie (6T) 

Kindness 1.Evie (6T) 

Cloakroom 4T 

 


